
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: TC Energy - October 22, 2019 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: November 12, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Mr. Josh Pentland (Public Affairs) and Ms. Kaili Kasper (Public Affairs) appeared as 

delegates at Council October 22, 2019 regular meeting of Council with Mr. Sean La 

Croix (Indigenous Relations) remaining seated in the gallery.  

Mr. Pentland and Ms. Kasper presented Council with a power point presentation 

regarding the proposed new pipeline project occurring in the area, being the Saddle 

Lake Lateral Loop Project.  This proposed project will connect growing natural gas 

production in Alberta to the growing market demand in northeast Alberta and northwest 

Saskatchewan. 

The components of the project will consist of: 

 

 new pipeline loop 

 removal and replacement of the Cold Lake Border Meter Station 

 decommissioning of the existing pipeline lateral and the Cherry Grove 

East Sales Meter Station 

 
An open house, with respect to the project, will be held in Cold Lake the evening of 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at the Lakeland Inn. 

Mayor Copeland thanked Mr. Pentland and Ms. Kasper for their informative 

presentation. 

 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the TC Energy delegation presentation made at the October 22, 
2019 regular meeting of Council as information. 
 



 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


